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North American Energy Standards Board

801 Travis, Suite 1675, Houston, Texas 77002

Phone:  (713) 356-0060, Fax:  (713) 356-0067, E-mail: naesb@naesb.org


Home Page: www.naesb.org

via email and posting
TO:
NAESB Wholesale Electric Quadrant (WEQ) Members and Interested Industry Participants

FROM: 
Caroline Trum, NAESB Deputy Director
RE:

WEQ BPS-OASIS Subcommittee Informal Comment Period
DATE:

February 19, 2019
Dear Wholesale Electric Quadrant Members and Interested Industry Participants, 
The WEQ Business Practices Subcommittee and OASIS Subcommittee are seeking informal comments on the proposed revisions to address 2019 WEQ Annual Plan Item 2.a – Paragraphs 1627 of Order 890 – Posting of additional information on OASIS regarding firm transmission curtailment.  The informal comment period begins today, Tuesday, February 19, 2019 and ends at the close of business on Monday, March 18, 2019.  Any informal comments will be posted to the WEQ BPS and OASIS Subcommittee pages and reviewed by the subcommittees during their joint meeting scheduled for March 21, 2019.
For your convenience, the draft recommendation can be accessed at the following link: https://www.naesb.org/member_login_check.asp?doc=weq_oasis_bps021919reqcom_a1.docx

All interested parties, regardless of membership status within NAESB, are eligible to submit comments for consideration.  Please return any comments you have to the NAESB office (naesb@naesb.org or fax to 713-356-0067) by the end of business on March 18, 2019.  If you have any questions or need further assistance, please contact the NAESB office at 713-356-0060.
Best Regards,
Caroline Trum
cc: Rae McQuade and Jonathan Booe
WEQ BPS-OASIS Subcommittee Informal Comment Period

